
 

 

16th January 2019 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Sensory Garden Design Competition 
 
We’re excited to announce that we have been selected as one of three finalists for Tesco’s ‘Bags of Help’ 

campaign for up to £4,000 grant funding! We plan to use the winning funds to rejuvenate the tarmac 

area around the wooden outdoor 

classroom in the Owl Garden (see 

photo), into a fantastic sensory 

for our children to enjoy. 

 

The good news is that by being 

named as finalists, we’re 

automatically guaranteed to get 

£1,000 of funding from Tesco. 

The even better news is that if 

we are the overall winners, we’ll 

get £4,000 of funding!  

 

To win, all we need is the most ‘Bags of Help’ blue tokens, so please collect yours next time you shop in 

any Chorlton, Stretford or Sale Tesco store, and drop them into the Oswald Road box as many times as 

you can between now and Thursday 28th February. 

 

Remember, the more tokens we get in the Bags of Help campaign, the more money we’ll have to spend 

on the sensory garden, so make sure you tell everyone you know that lives in the Chorlton, Stretford 

and Sale areas to vote for us! 

 

Help decide what your new sensory garden will look like! 

 

We’d love to hear your thoughts, inspirations and ideas for the sensory garden to inform the final 

designs. Please use the back of this letter, or any other medium (as long as it’s portable!), and bring it 

to Mrs Linton in the school office by Thursday 31st January. We’re looking forward to hearing from you! 

 

Kind regards, 

Deborah Howard 

Headteacher 
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